Parnjit Singh

From: Linda sluys < | NN
Sent: 20 November 2021 07:47

To: Planning Planning

Cc: Josh Lawlor

Subject: 2021/4223/P and related to 4184/P

Sirs

I strongly object to proposal to change look of frontage of 104 Mill Lane. It is entirely out of keeping with the area
and will be detrimental to the street scene.

I note the application states most recent use was residential. This is untrue as the ground floor has been a plant hire
facility with ‘shop windows fronting the street.

Linda Sluys

5 Sington House
33a Mill Lane
NW6 1NZ.

Sent from my iPhone



